
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd November 2020 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Freedom of Information Request Reference No: 202010343 
 
Thank you for your request for information about SARS-COV-2 
 

Your request was received on 24/10/2020 and I am dealing with it under the 
terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act).  
 
I can confirm that following a search of our records, the Health and Safety 
Executive does not hold information relating to isolation of SARS-COV-2, I 
have been advised you should contact Public Health England. 
 
However I can confirm that the Health and Safety Executive holds the 
information relating ) any published peer-reviewed study that the HSE has 
downloaded or printed 
 
This information is being withheld as it falls under the exemption in section 21 
of the Act Information accessible by other means.  
 
Section 21 of the Act is an absolute exemption not subject to the public 
interest test. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember 
to quote the reference number above in any future communications.  
 
If you are unhappy with the decisions made by HSE you may ask for an 
internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter by writing 
to me.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you have the 
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
Email: casework@ico.org.uk 
Website: https://ico.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
Cameron Hadwin 
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